Arrival and Departure Arrangements

We will need to operate a slight staggered start to the day and a staggered finish time to ensure
bubbles are not crossing over in corridors when going through doors. If you have a child that is due to
start between 8:30 and 8:50 and another that is to start at 8:50 - 9:00, please come at the end of your

first child’s drop off and wait on the playground, socially distancing for the other doors to open.



